
 
“Peter, Paul and Mary Remembered” 

‘The midwest’s FIRST and only tribute band’ 
 

St. Andrews Presbyterian Church “Concert on the Hill” 
Thursday, September 6, 2018, 7:00 P.M. 

Benefit: BACN and Benzie Senior Resources 
 

 
Reviving many of the beloved hits such as “Puff the Magic Dragon, If I 
Had a Hammer, Blowin’ in the Wind,” and a host of others, these 
seasoned musicians dish up a smooth blend of authentic harmonies and 
1960’s nostalgia.  This high-energy show combines humor, class-A 
musicianship, costumes, show biz and audience participation for an 
unforgettable concert.  In early 2010 the group met with Peter Yarrow and 
Noel Paul Stookey and asked their blessing on the newly formed tribute 
band. Carrying on Peter, Paul & Mary’s tradition of promoting peace, love, 
justice, tolerance and social action, PPMR has helped raise over 
$120,000 for humanitarian causes since its beginning. 

 
Lawrence “Doc” Probes is a graduate of Interlochen Center for the Arts 
where he attended both the Camp and Academy.  As a bassoonist, he 
earned his way through medical school playing in symphonies.  He plays 
guitar, mandolin, bouzouki, piano, concertina, and pennywhistle.  He has 
performed throughout Michigan for more than 30 years and has played in 
Irish traditional music ‘sessions’ across the country. When not playing 
music, he serves as a Psychiatrist in Traverse City. 

 
Donna Wilson Probes is the founder of the Grand River Folk Arts Society. 
She has performed on stages across the state of Michigan in eight 
ensembles. She plays guitar, mountain dulcimer, bouzouki, autoharp and 
bodhran.  Over the course of her musical career, she has taught music 
lessons, written and produced radio jingles, been an impresario, and done 
extensive studio singing.  She holds a B.A. in music and an M.B.A. She 
served as Director of Special Events for Interlochen Center for the Arts. 
 

Doc and Donna perform over 220 engagements per year in their various 
ensembles. Their premier group, Peter, Paul & Mary Remembered is 
gaining national attention. 
 



The Concert on the Hill series is for the Benzie County community - 
residents and visitors alike.  There is no admission fee.  A free-will offering 
is taken at the intermission.  Our thanks to you, our neighbors for 
supporting our mission projects in our joint community. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


